
Year 3 went for a local walk to the River Tame 
on Wednesday. It was really exciting to see a 
river, linking their learning in the classroom to 
the real world. They saw a tributary and 
thought about which direction the source of 
the river would be by looking at the direction of 
flow.  
 
The children 
couldn’t  
believe the 
amount of 
beautiful  
nature right 
on our  
doorstep!  
 
 
 
What a great 
trip! 
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 
1 Corinthians 16:14 

Friday 9th December -  
Non-Uniform Day 
 
Please join us next 
Friday for Year 3 & 
Year 4’s  
Christmas Enterprise 
event after school! 
 
They will be having a Bottle Tombola 
and a Chocolate Card Game and other 
treats! 
 
Please bring a donation of chocolate, 
sweets, bottles , recycled gifts or 
£1.00. 
 

Thank you to everyone that came for Parents Evening. It was lovely to hear all the positive things the 
teachers had to say about the children.   
Our first Christmas Enterprise night last Friday was also a success!  
It was lovely to see so many of you join us after school for the toy sale and some tasty treats. Everyone is invited 
to these events. Please join us on the next one. You can see the beautiful decorations the children made for our 
school Christmas Tree in the hall and all the hanging decorations each class have made. 

Project Based Learning Dates: 
Please come and see what your child has been learning about this term. 

Reception & Nursery Thursday 15th December 2:00 

Year 1 Friday 9th December 2:45 

Year 2 Friday 9th December 2:45 

Year 3 Thursday 8th December 2:45 

Year 4 Thursday 8th December 2:45 

Year 5 Thursday 8th December 2:45 

Year 6 Monday 5th December 2:45 

Christmas Dinner 
Thank you to everyone that sent their forms 
back for their child to have a  
Christmas Dinner if they were normally on 
packed lunches and wanted one.  
We cannot accept any more forms now. 
If your child is on school dinners 
they will already have been 
asked if they wanted that  
option. 
Many thanks, 

Year 4 have been practising their maths skills to make a 
Christmas tree decoration  
for the hall. 
 
They had to measure  
accurately, create a  
sequence pattern, order 
correctly and make sure it 
was symmetrical!!  
 
They persevered well and 
they look amazing! 
 
 

Fairtrade Stall 
 
On Thursday 8th 
December we will 
have a Fairtrade 
stall at break and 
after school. 
Small trinket 
items around £3-
£4  and other 
items around £1 
 



Dear God,  
 
Thank you for our school and for the opportunity to have a good education.  
 
Thank you for people like Malala Yousafzai, Nelson Mandela, Mother Theresa and all the other courageous  
advocates who stand against things that are wrong and who work hard to help others.  
 
Please help us to stand up for what is right.  
 
Please help us to be peacemakers in every situation.  
 
Amen 

              “Let all that you do be done in love” 
               1 Corinthians 16:14 
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Please have a look at 
our website to catch 
up on everything that 
happens at St 
George’s.  
 
You can find colour 
copies of all our  
newsletters and see 
what your children 
have been learning in 
class.  
 
We are using Class  
Dojo for reminders, 
please check your 
child’s Dojo app for 
the latest up to date 
information.  
 
 


